
 
 

 

FEBRUARY 7, 2024 | BULLETIN 4-24 

 

TO:           All Greenheck Representatives 

FROM: Sue Wirkus 
Manager, Customer Care Team 

SUBJECT:     Upcoming System Maintenance  
  
 

 
 
On Saturday, February 10, 2024, we have planned System Maintenance to perform upgrades and many of the 
Greenheck programs will be intermittently interrupted and inaccessible for your use from approximately 9 am to 
5 pm CST. 
 
Please plan accordingly for this downtime. 
 
Thank you. We appreciate your understanding. 
 
 


